
 

 
 

POSTER GUIDELINES 
 
Dear Poster Session Participants,  
 
Thank you for indicating interest in participating in the poster session for the Enabling Advanced 
Reactors for the Market Symposium to be held March 8th and 9th in Washington DC. The symposium 
will be here before you know it and we would like to provide you with some information to help 
you prepare. 
 
The Poster Session will be held Thursday evening, March 8th, from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm during the 
reception. It is your responsibility to have your posters printed. We will have foam core boards and 
supplies for mounting your posters. Posters should be set up on Thursday afternoon by 3:45 pm. 
We will be available to assist you on Thursday at the registration desk. Below are the tools that will 
be available for your poster set up. 
 
INDIVIDUAL EASELS WILL BE SUPPLIED FOR EACH POSTER 
 
FOAM CORE BOARDS  
   -  36" X 48" (Can be displayed either portrait or landscape) 
 
ITEMS SUPPLIED TO ATTACH POSTER TO FOAM BOARD 
   *   Binder Clips   *   Double Sided Tape   *   2" Clear Tape   *   “T” Pins 
 
During the poster session on Thursday evening, please stand next to your poster so you are 
available to discuss it with the attendees. 
 
We would like to leave your posters out until noon on Friday for viewing for the remainder of the 
symposium. Please plan on removing your poster no later than noon on Friday. Posters which have 
not been removed will be thrown away when the poster displays are dismantled unless other 
arrangements are made with us in advance. 
 
If you would like to send your poster ahead of time to George Washington University, please use the 
address below: 

Michael Veedock 
Attn: Enabling Advanced Reactors for the Market 

Science and Engineering Hall 
800 22nd Street NW, Suite 2885 

Washington, D.C. 20052  
 

*Posters can be shipped after February 21st and need to be received by March 6th.  
 
We are looking forward to your participation in the poster session.  Please contact me prior to the 
symposium or stop by the registration desk if you have any questions. 
 
Teresa Krynicki 
Symposium Planning Team 
teresa.krynicki@inl.gov 
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